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         Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

The Science of Sound Workshop from Boffin Projects 
 
 
This half term, we are really excited that we can invite children in Year 4 to a Science of 
Sound workshop to enhance the teaching of sound in Science. Each year this has been an 
amazing opportunity for children to see how sounds are made and learn how to make musical 
instruments. Children always say it is a highlight of the year.  
 
The workshops will be held on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st January. To make this 
exciting workshop possible we are asking for a £5 voluntary contribution from each child to 
help us fund the visit. The Governing body of Beeston Primary School want as many children 
in school as possible to have the chance to take part in experiences like these. To make that 
happen, they have agreed that school will contribute towards the costs. These experiences 
cannot happen without the support of our families also helping towards the cost. Payment for 
the trip can be made using our online payment system SchoolMoney.  
 
Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance as the 
school is committed to non-refundable deposits and payments at the time of booking trips and 
educational visits.  
 
 
If there are any queries, do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ruth McAvoy and the Year 4 Team 


